
A new attraction coming to a shoreline near you…



A trip to the seaside is now more likely to serve up the stench of 
sewage rather than the nostalgic waft of paper-wrapped chips. And 
there’s more chance of seeing dirty brown foam than otters and 
kingfishers on a riverside walk.     

For too long, successive governments have allowed water companies 
to use our rivers and seas as sewers, with no major consequences. 

That’s why Friends of the Earth is campaigning for a new law to 
give everyone the right to a healthy environment. This would hold 
public bodies to account and give people legal means to challenge 
decisions that harm their health.  

So, if you give a sh*t about protecting our environment,
join us today.

 

Everyone should have the right 
to a healthy environment. 
And our rivers and seas 
deserve to be treated with 
respect rather than used as 
dumping grounds.    

Agree? Scan the 
QR code or visit 
foe.uk/shtbeach 
to add your name today. 
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Our rivers and seas are in crisis. 


